

COMPTROLLER OF THE CITY OF NEW YORK 1 CENTRE STREET NEW YORK, NY 10007-2341 (212) 669-3500

WILLIAM C. THOMPSON, JR. COMPTROLLER

July 24, 2008

Dear Friends,

It is my great pleasure to extend my warmest greetings to all those in attendance at today's event and to express my support for the ongoing efforts of the Eve Fenton Love-All Foundation.

One of our highest priorities is to safeguard the health of our City's children. Your organization's extraordinary efforts make a critical difference to families struggling to find quality, affordable health care for their children. The Eve Fenton Love-All Foundation continues to be a source of hope and support for many New Yorkers and I know that I speak on behalf of all City residents as I express my wishes for your continued growth and success.

I look forward to working with each of you to make our City an even better and more compassionate place to live.

Very truly yours,

Wallen P. Thank

William C. Thompson, Jr.